
 

Please contact Dr. Capurro with questions at acapurro@health.nv.gov 

Survey for Dentists: 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/dentists-2017  
Survey for Dental Hygienists:  

www.surveymonkey.com/r/dentalhygienists-2017  

This announcement is a follow up to a letter you should have 
received from Dr. Raven, Acting Chief Medical Officer, 
requesting for your participation in the Nevada 2017 Dental 
Workforce Survey.  

If you have already completed this survey, please consider this 
a “thank you” for your promptness.  

If the questionnaire link has been set aside to finish later, please    
follow the link below and complete the survey as soon as 
possible. We realize this is a busy time of year and appreciate 
your assistance in answering this survey.  

  

2017 Dental Professional Workforce Survey  


